






















To: 
The Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Education & Human Resources 

Private Notice Question (24/08/07) 
 

I have to inform you that the Honourable Leader of the Opposition, 
Mr Nandcoomar Bodha, MP, has given notice of the following Private Notice 
Question which he proposes to put to the Honourable Minister of Education & 
Human Resources at the sitting to be held today, Friday 24 August 2007 at 3.30 
p.m. 

 
To ask the Honourable Minister of Education & Human Resources:- 

Whether, in regard to post secondary education, he will – 
(a) for the benefit of the House, obtain from the Tertiary Education 
Commission and the University of Mauritius, information as 
to the changes that have been brought at the University of 
Mauritius this academic year in relation to the - 
(i) number of courses which will be offered; 
(ii) facilities provided for lectures to students; 
(iii) cursus and pedagogical methods; and 
(iv) conditions of employment of the teaching staff; and 
(b) state if he is aware of the difficulties, if any, encountered in the 
implementation of the above and, if so, the measures he 
proposes to take to ensure quality education? 

 
 

R. R. Dowlutta 
Clerk of the National Assembly 

 


